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Despite a gloomy day forecasted nine Corvettes and 
two ring-ins ventured out to cruise to Langhorne Creek to the Lake 
Breeze Winery.  

The early meeting point was the “Nest” cafe’ in Walkerville where 
members took advantage of either having breakfast or morning tea 
dependent on how early they got up or had to travel. 

A great meeting 
point for future 
reference as 
the cafe’ caters 

for all tastes and with under ground parking at no cost up to two hours fits in well with our 
cruise needs. 

From the cafe’ we travelled straight up Magill Rd through intermittent drizzle to Norton  
Summit, Uraidla, Balhannah and at Littlehampton to pick up the hill dwellers. 

The second part of the run through Nairne, Kanmantoo went well with the sun trying to  
appear but at Callington the tour captain forced the convoy to do two “U’' turns as he could not 
find his way out of such a large town. The club’s Events Coordinator came to the rescue and we 
then headed out to our venue free of any further hiccups. 

After some wine tasting we dined upstairs with a beautiful view over their vine yard with the autumn colours just starting to appear. 

The winery is in an idyllic setting and the staff looked after us extremely well even providing a 
special menu just for our visit. 

A very leisurely and 
no fuss cruise had 
by all.  Thank you to 
all those who  
supported this 
event. 

Regards John and 
Jenny 

LAKE BREEZE—9th April 2017 

Unfortunately due to unforeseen circumstances, this article missed the May Newsletter ...Thanks John and Jenny, we appreciate all your efforts.    Ed. 


